
North Wilts MMOC 
NEWSLETTER     August 2019 

Recent events
Reports on our participation in South Wales Branch Rally, MOT - UK East Yorkshire, the National 
Rally at Kelmarsh, our Annual Branch Rally and South Cerney Show are here.  

News
We have pleasure in congratulating Diana and 
Andrew on their wedding, which is to take place 
in October. 

A donation of £100 has been made to Dorothy 
House in memory of Roy Evans. 

The Branch currently has 53 paid-up members. 

Steve, Alex and Bill have been in touch with 
Freda and Brian Tinson who were Branch 
organisers in the 1980’s. They have promised to 
dig out some of their records and photos. Brian 
is currently unwell so we wish him a swift 
recovery and hope we may see them both at a 
future event. 

The proposal for a run to South Brittany in June next year is making some progress. This is for 
branch members only, and so far we have about 5 cars interested. We are looking at the first / 
second week of June, possibly midweek to midweek, eg 3 to 10 June. Bill has contacted the 
campsite http://www.camping-lanniron.com. Their 2020 prices should be available at the end of 
October. The distance from St Malo to Quimper is approx 150 miles, about 3½ hours.  Contact Bill 
if you are interested. 

Forthcoming Branch events
Sunday 8 September: Salisbury Car Fest 
We meet at Three Trees Garden Centre, Chiseldon, at 9:15 to leave at 9:30. Peter Watts has 
designed a route for us. Please sign up with Peter for this if you have not already done so.
Peter says, “This is a general show for all types of cars from vintage to supercar. Excellent 
opportunity for sightseeing Salisbury City / Cathedral etc. A ‘whole day’ rally experience. Plenty of 
places to eat or take your own. SUPPORT SALISBURY and WILTSHIRE!” 

Saturday 28 September: Croquet. Please inform Alex if you wish to attend.

Sunday 6 October: “Autumn Colours Run” with Avon Branch. Meet at Thornbury for a loop round 
via Painswick, the Forest of Dean and back over the old Severn bridge. Lunch and coffee stops. 
Please sign up with Bill for this as numbers are needed for lunch.  Our thanks to Jenni Wood and 
the Avon branch for this invitation.

Wednesday 13 November: Branch AGM, Castle Eaton Village Hall. Followed by a short audio-
visual presentation on “The History of the Branch from 1981”.

Please note: Cheques in future MUST be made out to North Wilts MMOC.  The bank may 
reject any other variation, involving Pam in extra work. Thank you Pam.

Andrew and Diana on MOT-UK
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